
 
From: Fernández Diez-Picazo, Martin >  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 2:21 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: rep.ginebraoi [MAEC] >; Rubio Rubio, Juan >; SG de 
Relaciones Internacionales MITECO < >; Aarhus Punto Focal <

>; Nieto Magro, Antonio < > 
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2017/153 (Spain) - postponement of hearing proposed for Committee's 78th 
meeting 
 
Dear Fiona 
 
In response to your email of 09.03.2023, regarding the proposal of the Committee to reschedule the 
hearing of case ACCC/C/2017/195 to Thursday, 15 June 2023, during its 79th meeting (Geneva, 13-
16 June 2023), we are pleased to confirm the participation of Spain as Party. 
 
Spain will be represented by a representative of the Xunta de Galicia, as competent regional 
authority for the matters covered by the case, accompanied by a representative of the Spanish 
Ministry for Ecologic Transition, as National Focal Point for the Aarhus Convention. 
 
Please, do not hesitate to contact us regarding any issue about this case. 
 
Best regards 
 
Martin  
 
Martín Fernández 
Deputy Head International Relations 
Ministry for Ecologic Transition and Demographic Challenge 
  

  
 

 
 




